Cuyahoga Heights School District ... at a glance

Cuyahoga Heights Schools has continued to “Reach New Heights’’ over the past eleven years! We enjoy a
professional and caring staff, terrific students and strong, supportive parents and residents.
We appreciate all of that and look forward to continuing this road to success. Here is a snapshot of just what
our schools are about! Since 2012, Cuyahoga Heights Schools has

* Maintained small class sizes, returned the gifted program to the Elementary School and expanded Advanced Placement
course offerings to 13. In addition, Project Lead the Way has been added K-12 introducing students to STEM (Science,
Technology, Engineering and Mathematics).

» Ranked in the top 5% of all districts in the State of Ohio (more than 600) in virtually every measurement used by the Ohio
Department of Education.

* Maintained an outstanding music program, being recognized by the NAMM (National Association of Music Merchants) as
an outstanding community for music for 19 consecutive years. No other district in Ohio has received this recognition for this
length of time.

» Maintained outstanding athletic programs, winning a State Championship in softball as well as a runner-up finish, two
runner-up finishes in the state for football, a runner-up in baseball, and another trip to the final four and regional finals
appearances in both boys and girls basketball, as well as multiple individual performance placements in other sports.

As the District plans for today and the future, the Board of Education, Superintendent, and Treasurer are working
toward not only continuing but also improving the quality of education and support provided to our students and their
families by

* Ensuring the high quality of the academic, arts and athletic programs while state funding sources decrease. The district has
lost $14 million dollars since 2012 as a result of reductions in the Tangible Personal Property taxes (TPP).

* [dentifying and giving utmost importance to the upkeep of school buildings and property. A continuous and efficient facilities
program is essential to uphold safety standards and ensure the maintenance of high-quality buildings, providing a secure and
conducive environment for students and staff to learn and work.

» Continuing to enhance the desirability of Brooklyn Heights, Cuyahoga Heights and Valley View. While the District has the
lowest Class One Effective Tax Rate in Cuyahoga County, it is ranked in the top five percent of ALL Ohio public schools
(over 600 school Districts).

For more information about the Cuyahoga Heights Schools,
please contact Superintendent Evans at 216-429-5700 and
visit the District’s website at www.cuyhts.org






